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rom the Pastor’s Pen: 
 
 

WOW! What a wonderful church 

family we have! Mary and I want to 
thank each of you for all the prayers 
you offered on our behalf during my 
last surgery. My surgeon had a prayer 
with me before the surgery and I am 
positive that helped him as he per-
formed my procedure. I have done un-
believably well and was able to be dis-
charged from the hospital in three days. 
 
Again we thank you for not only the 
prayers, but for the cards, calls, texts 
and food!  
 
I am looking forward to being back in 
the pulpit soon! 
 
Love in Christ, 
 
Pastor Gene 
 
********************************* 

 
 
(For your infor-
mation:)   
 

 
Lorene will be out of the office March 1 
& 2.  The office will be closed as the 
church is having flooring placed in the 
Pastor’s office as well as the church of-
fice and workroom.  The file cabinets 
and much of the furniture will be 
moved to nearby rooms and hopes to be 
back in place by Sunday, March 5.  We 
plan to be back up and running on 
Monday March 6.   
 

 

    Don’t Forget 

To set your clocks ahead one 

hour on Saturday night, 

March 11 because Daylight 

Savings time begins  

March 12! 

 

 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 

Tuesday, MARCH 14, 8:30 am 

Carver’s Restaurant 

Sign Up Sheet in Foyer 

 

 

NGO (Never Grow Old) 

The NGO will meet Tuesday, March 

21, 11:30 a.m. Place to be an-

nounced in bulletin and by email. 

Sign the sheet in the foyer if you 

plan to attend.  

 

 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG  
EASTER OFFERING 

Goal $1000 
Given to date: $345 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Mar. 6     Deacon’s Meeting, 6:30 pm  
Mar. 7     NAMI, 6-8 pm 
Mar  8,15,22,29     Choir Practice, 6:00 pm 
Mar. 8,15,22,29     Bible Study, 6:45 pm 
Mar. 12  Daylight Savings’ Time Begins 
Mar. 14   Men’s Breakfast, 8:30 am 
Mar. 16   Bingo, 5—8:30 
Mar. 21   NGO, 11:30 am 
Mar. 27   Deadline for N/L, 9:30 am 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
 

 

200 MILLIONTH SHOEBOX DELIVERED 

 

On January 25, 2023 the 200 millionth shoebox was delivered in war torn 
Ukraine to a young girl named Natalya. The box was delivered by a Ukra-
nian woman who received a shoebox as a child when all in her life was 
“rock bottom”. She said she was alone but Jesus met her and has never 
left her.  
 

This year more than 400,000 shoeboxes will be distributed throughout 

the Ukraine. 

 
 
We will continuing collecting the following for the month 
of  March:  
 
Washcloths and soap  
toothbrushes (no toothpaste please), 
hairbrushes, combs, and hair accessories 
 
Please remember no liquids or creams are allowed.   
 
 
We will continue to accept t-shirts for jump ropes. 



MARCH BIRTHDAYS 

2. Bruce Harris 
3. Betty Owens 
5. Dale Herring 
6. Charlotte Melton 
8. Dianne Glosson 
10. Cecilia Marmolejo 
14. Bud Durham 
19. Marilyn Howard 
22. Ruth Fincannon 
24. Kay Dunn 
 
 
 
 

MARCH ANNIVERSARIES 

25. Jim & Marilyn Howard (28th) 
28. Earl & Debra Jaggers  (48th) 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

MARCH 2023 

S M T W T F S 

   1 
 

Choir 6 pm 
 

Bible Study 6:45 
pm 

 

2 
 
        

3 4 
 
 

5 
 
 

6 
 

Deacon’s 
Meeting 6:30 

pm 

7 
 

NAMI 6-8 
PM 

 

8 
 

Choir 6 pm 
 

Bible Study 6:45 
pm 

 

9 
 
 

10 
 

 

11 
 
 

12 
 

Daylight 
Savings 

Time  
begins     

 

13 
 

14 
Men’s Break-

fast at 
Carver’s 8:30 

am 
 

15 
 

Choir 6 pm 
 

Bible Study 6:45 
pm 

 

16 
 

Bingo—Ralph 
Scott—5-8:30 

17 
  

 
 

18 
 
 

19 
 

20 

 

 

21 
 
 

NGO—11:30 
am (TBA) 

22 
 

Choir 6 pm 
 

Bible Study 6:45 
pm 

 

23 
 

24 
 
 
 
 
 

25 
 
 

26 
 

27 
 

Deadline for 
April N/L 

 

28 29 
 

   

SERVICE TIMES 

Sundays:  Sunday School: 9:15 am    
                 Worship Service: 10:30 am 
Wednesdays:  Choir Practice:  6:00 pm 
                 Prayer/Bible Study:  6:45 pm 
 
 

 

     Secretary’s Hours:  

                 Mon & Wed. 8:30—2 pm 
                      Thurs.  8:30-12 noon 

Check out our website at: 
www.hollyhillbaptist.org 

                 

 

 

E-MAILS 

Dr. Gene Hunsinger: eeh1@bellsouth.net 
Eldridge Matkins: hematkins@yahoo.com 
Office Email:  lorene@childrey.com or  
              hollyhillbaptistchurch@gmail.com 
 
 

Deacon: Glenn Owens 

Lorene Out of Office & Office Closed for flooring 




